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Good Afternoon Chair Inouye and Vice Chair Dela Cruz, and members of the 
Committee: 
 
I’m Ron Han, Director of the State Office of Veterans’ Services.  I appreciate this 
opportunity to provide written testimony in support of Senate Bill 283 as long as its 
implementation does not impact or replace the priorities set forth in the Executive 
Budget. 
 

This bill requests that Mokulele Highway be renamed to honor the sacrifices made by 
members, past, present, and those to come of the United States Armed Forces.  
Renaming this thoroughfare as the Maui Veteran’s Highway will be a tangible and 
lasting tribute to all Veterans who have protected, sustained liberty and freedom, and 
enabled us to live the American way of life. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to offer my comments. 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: TRE Testimony 
Cc: rallyartmax@gmail.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB283 on Mar 1, 2017 13:15PM 
 

SB283 
Submitted on: 2/24/2017 
Testimony for TRE on Mar 1, 2017 13:15PM in Conference Room 225 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Chris C.K. Arakaki Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments: Let's honor our heroic vets! 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 





From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 11:31 PM 
To: TRE Testimony 
Cc: chelsea@hatco.org 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB283 on Mar 1, 2017 13:15PM* 
 

SB283 
Submitted on: 2/28/2017 
Testimony for TRE on Mar 1, 2017 13:15PM in Conference Room 225 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Chelsea Fernandez Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 


	SB-283_Ron Han
	SB-283_Chris C.K. Arakaki
	LATE-SB-283_Lloyd Sodetani
	LATE-SB-283_Chelsea Fernandez

